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New! Changes to the Immunization Statement of Conscience Affidavits

The revised Immunization of School Pupils Act has recently been passed in the
Provincial Legislature. There is a significant change to the non-medical exemption
requirements. Parents wishing to submit a non-medical exemption (Statement of
Conscience) are now required to:

1. attend an immunization information session provided by Toronto Public Health
2. and submit the notarized form to the Vaccine Preventable Diseases Program

For families seeking non-medical exemptions:

e Please refer parents to our Immunization Information Line at 416-392-1250

s Do not give any Statement of Conscience forms to the parents. The form has
now changed and old forms are no longer accepted

¢ Destroy any outdated exemption forms you may have in your-school

To expedite the immunization reporting process, there is a new online system. Parents
or students report online at: toronto.ca/health

Contact Us _
Our staff are available to assist with medical questions or with individual student
issues.
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